
 

EYFS - Advent 2 Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school. We hope you all had a lovely relaxing half term. The children 

have returned to school refreshed and ready to learn and we look forward to watching 

them grow and develop over the next 9 weeks. We have a very busy half term as we 

approach Christmas. 
 

Topics 

Our upcoming weekly topics are: 

October 

23rd ‘All About Autumn’ 

30th ‘Bonfire Night’ 

 

November 

6th ‘Hedgehogs’ 

13th ‘Owl Babies’ 

20th ‘People Who Help Us’ which will be a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to 

learn about a range of different job roles 

and their purpose. 

*If you would be willing to share any part 

of your job role, we would greatly 

appreciate your support*  

27th Vets & Pets 

 

December  

4th Stickman 

11th Advent 

18th Christmas 

 

 

Our second RE topic is 

‘Welcome’ 

 

 

Our third RE topic is 

‘Birthdays’  

 
 

 

Literacy 

We will continue our daily Phonics 

sessions to support children’s fluency 

with sounds recognition and blending. 

We will share and retell stories also to 

support our communication and language 

skills. 

Please support your child with this at 

home, as well as other important areas 

such as: sharing stories together, good 

pencil control, writing their name, 

listening for/writing the initial sound in 

words, writing the sounds they have 

learnt to attempt to form words. 

 

P.E.  

Please continue to send your child in 

school joggers on a Wednesday and 

Friday so that it is easier for them to 

change into their PE kit. 

 

Clothing  

Please continue to send your child every 

day with a cardigan/jumper, coat and 

appropriate footwear, particularly now 

the weather is beginning to get colder. 

If you would like to send in a pair of 

wellington boots to stay in school, we can 

store them. 

Please also encourage your child to get 

dressed independently at home, including 

putting on their own coat. 



Maths 

We will be looking at: comparing size, 

mass and capacity; exploring simple 

patterns; finding, subitising and 

representing numbers; one more and one 

less; the composition of numbers; shapes 

in the environment and many more areas. 

Please support your child with counting 

and number formation. 

 

Events 

• November  

1st Whole School Mass – 9:30am 

17th School Closed for Trust Training 

Day  

 

• December 

14th KS1 Nativity at Church - 2pm 

20th Trip to the Panto 

 

As always, your support and interest in your child’s education will only help to maximise 

their progress and if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me 

via Dojo or in person on the gate. Furthermore, if there is anything you need help or 

support with, please remember that we as a school are here to help. 

Kind Regards, 

             Miss Duffy  


